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To whom it may concern:
     The proposed plan to allow "low intensity camping" is incredibly
ill conceived.  It seems not to take into consideration many issues,
including but not limited to:
     increased fire danger
     sanitation
     wear and tear on the already worn roads,
     public safety (understaffed sheriff departments)
     loss of privacy for residents in the vicinity of new campsites
     increased traffic around private homes
     environmental degradation
     water shortages in many locations
     etc.

     Additionally this seems to be being rushed with a comment deadline
of August 15.  Why are the no public hearings?  This issue is
paramount.   Who stands to benefit from this- certainly not the
residents of Mendocino County!  Please call this to a halt!
--
Howard Pollack

mailto:howardpollack@comcast.net
mailto:pbscommissions@mendocinocounty.gov
mailto:gjerde@mendocinocounty.gov
mailto:mcgourtyg@mendocinocounty.gov
mailto:mulherenm@mendocinocounty.gov
mailto:haschakj@mendocinocounty.gov
mailto:williamst@mendocinocounty.gov
mailto:bos@mendocinocounty.gov
feenanj
Received


